
Issues and Program Report Second Quarter 2020 WHCM 
 
In March of 2020 WHCM was forced off campus because of  COVID-19. For the first few weeks 
we were in automation with music, pre-recorded shows and standard PSA’s from the AdCouncil. 
 
In April and May of 2020 we returned to entertainment programs with public service messages 
related to COVID-19 and College related closures and activities. 
 
In June of 2020 we returned to daily new programming with our on air staff producing 
entertainment, news, and weather at home and then uploading that content for airtime. 
Our programming has focused on a variety of entertainment including local music, talk, sports, 
college events and discussion about the current news. 
 
Our primary public service campaign this quarter has been airing COVID-19 PSA’s from the 
National Association of Broadcasters and PSA’s directly related to the college. Combined we 
have aired 1974-thirty second Public Service Announcements regarding COVID-19. 
 
WHCM News content follows basic journalistic principles and attempts to be unbiased. 
Commentary programs are the thoughts of the on air personality and their guests and not those 
of WHCM or Harper College. 
 
WHCM continues to serve our community with a volunteer student staff. 


